
A Report from the VMI Steering Committee 

On January 29 of this year, the VMI Steering Committee met online for the 

second time. 

The Steering Committee is composed of the Continental Coordinators and 

Spiritual Advisors of the VMI movements. 

The challenges were significant because the meeting was held in the 

association's three languages to allow participants from Europe, French- and 

English-speaking Africa, Latin America and the Caribbean, and Canada to 

participate in the meeting's work. 

A PowerPoint presentation in all three languages, with commentary on key 

points, facilitated understanding of the topics covered. 

The following Continental Coordinators (CC) and Continental Spiritual Advisors 

(CSC) were co-opted by the Steering Committee until the next general assembly: 

French speaking Africa (CSC): Father Denis Ndene (Senegal) 

Latin America and the Caribbean (CC): Jairo Morales (Colombia) 

Canada (CC): Camille Hubert 

(CSC): Sr. Lorraine Caza 

Europe: (CC): Teresa Fontanet (Spain) 

The work of the Executive Committee, the initiatives of some movements for 

2024, the projects for 2025, the various meetings, the relationship with the 

Dicastery for Family, Laity and Life, and the financial situation were discussed. 


